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Date: June 14, 2012

Re: Ingles Markets,
Black Mountain, NC

To: Whom it may concern,

I'am very pleased to provide this letter of recommendation to LTI Contracting for the
woiK they performed on the recently completed expansion for Ingles Markets. Their
scope of work included furnishing and installing more than 480,000 square feet of
insulated metal panels, 2,200,000 board feet of floor insulation and approximately 90

cold storage doors.

I'found their employees to be well educated in iheir scope of work and most competent in

the performance of their work. At no time during the one year duration of the project did
LTI fail to properly man the project, and complete their work within the project schedule.
They performed their work in a safe and efficient manner and demonstrated great
flexibility to adapt to changes in sequencing and schedule and worked well with all other

subcontractors on the project.

The quality of their finished product is outstanding, as evidenced by the very few
punchlist items noted for their work, as well as the positive comments I have received

from the owner.

1, as well as my field supervision, have enjoyed a fine relationship with LTI and would
not hesitate to work with this quality firm again in the future,

If you have any questions or need any further information please give me a call.

Sincerely,

Ken Sparks

wWwWw.jrvannoy.com
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